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Mr. Guy Jarvis 
Accountable Officer 
EVP & President, Liquid Pipelines 
Enbridge Inc. 
425 – 1st Street SW, Suite 200 
Calgary, AB   T2P 3L8 
Guy.jarvis@enbridge.com 
 
Dear Mr. Jarvis: 
 

Completion of Corrective Action Plan (CAP) for Express Pipeline Ltd. (Express) 
Focused Audit of Sub-element 4.2 Investigation and Reporting Incidents and Near-
Misses 

 
The National Energy Board (NEB or the Board) issued its Final Audit Report of Express on  
9 December 2016. Express submitted a CAP to the Board on 3 January 2017, which the Board 
approved on 16 January 2017. On 31 March 2017, Express submitted a letter confirming that it 
had completed all the corrective actions identified in its CAP. The Board has assessed Express’ 
corrective and preventive actions and the Board is satisfied that Express has completed the 
approved CAP and that it has addressed the findings of audit. As such, the Board considers that 
the audit of Express is closed. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification, please contact Ken Fortin, Lead Auditor, 
at 403-801-9651. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Sheri Young 
Secretary of the Board 

 
 

c.c.   
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